
‭Dear Middle School Track Parents,‬

‭I am  sending you this letter because of your child’s interest in joining the middle school‬

‭track team.‬

‭The first practice date will be Tuesday, April 2nd  at the Wittenberg Birnamwood High‬

‭School. The practice times will be from 3:30-5:30 P.M. I expect everyone to be there on‬

‭time and ready to work.‬

‭Athletes, be sure to always be prepared for practice by having the appropriate clothing‬

‭and equipment. I would highly recommend being prepared for all types of weather.‬

‭Shorts and a t-shirt is fine if it is warm out but always have a pair of long pants‬

‭(leggings, sweatpants, etc.) and a long sleeved shirt or sweatshirt just in case the‬

‭weather changes quickly.  Make sure that you have proper running shoes as well.‬

‭Bussing will be provided for the athletes who have to travel from Birnamwood to‬

‭Wittenberg for practices and meets.‬

‭Parents will be responsible for picking their children up after practice.‬

‭If you have any questions please feel free to email me at‬‭mballiett@wittbirn.k12.wi.us‬‭or‬

‭on my cell phone (715) 581-4294 (feel free to leave a message or text).‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Mike Balliett‬

‭Head Track Coach‬
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